
 
 
 
Outstanding Opportunity – OABA President   
 
The Board of Directors of the Outdoor Amusement Business Association, Inc., a  
national trade association representing the mobile amusement industry for over 50 
years, is seeking a highly qualified professional as its new President.   
 
This is an outstanding opportunity for an outgoing problem solver with proven 
leadership skills to oversee this member-centric organization and further expand the 
association’s reach of services on behalf of its Board, membership and other 
stakeholders.  The ideal candidate must be thoroughly committed to the OABA’s 
mission and strategy, thrive on innovation, have over 10 years’ experience in the 
amusement industry, and continue to grow the organization by expanding the 
accomplishments of a long-tenured and highly successful incumbent, who is retiring. 
 
As President, this individual develops working relationships with other amusement 
industry trade associations and supporting organizations to help solve mutual issues.  
Individuals with amusement industry experience will be given a high priority in the 
applicant screening process by the OABA’s Organization and Search Committee.  The 
successful candidate will possess proven leadership skills, working through others to 
accomplish goals, combined with the ability to collaborate and work with a wide array of 
members, manufacturers/suppliers, regulators and legislators.    This position, with its 
support staff, is currently based in the Central Florida area. 
 
If you are seeking such an opportunity, please forward a cover letter and resume, 
including your recent salary history, in complete confidence to: 
 

Strickland Associates 
Re: OABA President  

2344 Sherbrooke Road 
Winter Park, FL 32792  

aaron@strickland-associates.com 
 
    


